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August 27, 2021

Dear Child Care and BASP Colleagues,

As we prepare for the upcoming school year, and with new information emerging on a regular basis, we remain committed to providing you with ongoing updates to support preparations for the first day of school on Thursday, September 9.

To support your planning, we continue to update our Resources during COVID-19 webpage for Licensed Child Care and Before-and After-School Programs in TDSB, which now includes the 2021-22 TDSB Q & A to Support Child Care and Before- and After-School Programs.

Also, we would like to share the Return to School Update message that was sent to TDSB families yesterday. We encourage you to review this as it may be helpful for your planning. 

We will continue to update you as we have more information. As always, our team remains available should you have any questions or want to connect with us directly.

Sincerely,


Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca 
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